NOTICE OF MILLARD COUNTY PLANNING COMMISSION WORK SESSION

Notice is hereby given that the Millard County Planning Commission will hold a work session on
Wednesday, June 16, 2021 at 1:00 p.m. at the Millard County Offices—71 South 200 West,
Delta, Utah for the purpose of discussing the following items:

Impacts & Reasonable Conditions for the Intermountain Power Plant Conditional Use
Permit Amendment

A copy of the Millard County Code along with current Zoning Maps are available for review
online or at the Millard County Offices, 71 South 200 West, Delta, Utah. Anyone having
guestions may also contact County Planner Adam Richins at the above address or by calling 1-
435-864-1406. All interested persons are invited to attend.
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